
Director of Place & Sustainability Lyn Garner 

   
 
 

Development Control Planning Services 
L. B. Camden Town Planning Service 
Town Hall, Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 

Our ref: HGY/2017/3189 
Contact: Laurence Ackrill 
Telephone: 0208 489 2009 
 
Date: 08/11/2017 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
Town and Country Planning (General Development Procedure) Order 1995 
 
Location: (Land between 24 Hampstead Lane & Highgate Junior School)Highgate School North 
RoadN6 4AY  
 
Proposal: Replacement boundary treatment involving replacement railings, brick wall and access 
gate off Hampstead Lane 
   
An application has been received in respect of the proposed development described above. 
 
I would appreciate receiving your observations by 29/11/2017. After that period, the application may be taken into 
consideration and decided by this Council. 
 
This is a link where you can view the application and associated documents and provide comments online: 
http://www.planningservices.haringey.gov.uk/portal/servlets/ApplicationSearchServlet 
 
You can also view comments made by other parties – they will be shown on the applications details page at the 
bottom under the attachments tab. 
 
Any comments you make via the online method will be shown online. 
 
In line with the 2017 Revised Statement of Community Involvement consultation letters will no longer be sent for 
planning applications as of the 1st of September 2017. Where there is a legal duty to consult a site notice will be 
placed at each site. Local groups can also register to sign up to receive notification of planning applications via 
email and they can also register on the ‘Notiz’ smartphone app to receive notifications straight to their phone. For 
more information on ‘Notiz’ please visit http://www.haringey.gov.uk/news/notiz-launched 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Dean Hermitage 
Head of Development Management and Planning Enforcement  
Planning Service 
 
 

 


